
 
 
 

October 24th, 2024 

CN RAILWAY 
CROSSING CLOSURE: 

West of Woodridge along Road 
57E on the south side of PR 203 to 

north of the CN Railway tracks, 
will be closed from Monday, 

October 28th starting at 9am until 
Wednesday, October 30th till 4pm.  

  
Any other information as to how traffic will 
be re-routed will be shared by CN railway.  

 
 

Thank you, 

RM of Piney 
 


